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13th November 2017








Dear parents and carers,


Just a quick note to say thank you so much to the parents who supported us during our Outdoor Adventure week.  The children really enjoyed the week, especially the bonfire on the Friday.  The bonfire was only possible because of the generous donations of firewood and help carrying the firewood down to the field. Thank you!








RAG BAGS


Thanks to all those who sent in bags of clothing.   We raised £52.00 for the school, 








CLUBS


The last week of clubs begins on Monday 8th December.  Clubs will start again on Monday 15th January.  If you would like your child to attend these clubs please ensure they are registered for next term.





CHILDREN IN NEED


On Friday it is Children in Need day and we are asking the children to come to school in either non-school uniform, or to come dressed in what they would like to be when they grow up.  To take part we are asking for a donation of £1 which will go to children in need.





CAR PARKING


Can I ask you once again to please be considerate when parking around the residential areas on Tredanek Close and Sherwood Drive.


Please keep in mind that access to the school is required at all times for emergency vehicles.


As always the best advice when parking is to give yourself an extra 5 minutes and park further down Berrycoombe Vale or at Scarletts Well car park.  Walking into school is healthier and I know that the children who do this enjoy the opportunity to talk to their parents and carers about their day.





LATES


We still have some children arriving after 9:00 am.  Lateness has a massive impact on your child’s ability to learn and succeed at school and can lead to a very unsettled day.  Children legally have to be marked in the Register as late when they arrive after the register closes.  Late attendance is reviewed by the Educational Welfare Officer half termly for possible follow up action.  








Notification of footpath closure 13/12/17 to 18/12/17Alexandra Road


We have received advanced notice from Western Power that the footpath outside of 36 and 38 Alexandra Road will be closed from 13th December to 18th December.  They have asked us to let parents know in advance so they can plan their route into school.








SCHOOL DATES:


TUESDAY 5th DECEMBER- TREE FESTIVAL AT ST PETROCS CHURCH. 6pm


TUESDAY 12th DECEMBER – CAROL CONCERT AT ST PETROCS CHURCH 10am.


WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS SCHOOL LUNCH.


WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER- KEY STAGE 2 AT CINEMA.


FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER – CHRISTMAS RAFFLE DRAWN IN HALL AFTER SCHOOL


WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER -  LAST DAY OF TERM


THURSDAY 4TH JANUARY – INSET DAY


FRIDAY 5TH JANUARY – CHILDREN BACK TO SCHOOL.


FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY – HALF TERM FINISH SCHOOL 3:15


MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY – CHILDREN BACK TO SCHOOL





As always, all our dates are on the school website under the diary section.  Visit us at-   http://www.berrycoombeschool.co.uk/website











